Your planning reference :APP/X5210/W/15/3140916

I live in the local area just off the high street and would like to state my objection for the above
application of a betting shop along Kilburn High Street. When walking to / from work or shopping
along the high street, I frequently step over broken bottles outside and near betting shops, and
experience intimidating behaviour near by. I understand there are already many such provisions
(i.e. betting shops) along the high street and do not feel yet another one provides a suitable mix
of shops and retail for the local area. I am also concerned the impact this would have on the area
with a new local school having opened up along the high street. With more children in the area,
the negative impact this could have on children and their lives could create longer term

problems.

Thank you for your consideration of this note.

Tarkan
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